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Robert	Bianchi,	Instructor	Linda	Planting	&	Jerry	Uribe	at	Boot	Camp	

	
Instructors	Marion	Logie	&	Peter	DuFosse’	having	a	great	time	with	new	players.	
	



Boot	Camp	is	over	and	even	though	the	weather	didn’t	always	cooperate,	new	players	came	out,	had	
fun	and	participated.		Thank	you,	Tony	Orlando,	Boot	Camp	Coordinator	and	his	co-chair,	Kerry	Besmehn	
for	a	job	well	done.		Also,	thank	you	to	all	the	volunteers	who	took	time	to	instruct,	referee	and	just	help	
where	needed.		Note:		Two	more	Boot	Camps	are	scheduled	this	year.		Mark	them	on	your	calendar.		
Both	are	on	Fridays,	April	19th	and	June	28th	from	2-3	p.m.	at	the	bocce	courts.		Check	out	the	club’s	
website	for	more	photos	of	the	Spring	Boot	Camp	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com.		
	
Spring	Mixer	starts	tomorrow	and	runs	for	6	weeks.		This	tournament	mixes	up	teams	with	new,	
intermediate	and	experienced	players.		Teams	are	formed	to	ensure	that	all	are	matched	as	fairly	as	
possible	and,	on	the	days	and	times	everyone	wants	to	play,	a	very	big	job	for	Tournament	Coordinator,	
Jeanne-Anne	Whitacre.		Thank	you,	for	all	the	many	changes	and	time	you	have	put	into	this	
tournament.	
	
Bash	is	every	Friday	from	3-5	p.m.		Come	over	to	the	courts	and	enjoy	the	afternoon	socializing	and	
playing	bocce.		See	adjacent	ad	for	more	details	about	‘the	bash’.	
	
	


